TEACHER INSTRUCTIONS FOR 2010 TRANSITION FAIR
December 2, 2010 (9:00 AM – 11:45 AM)

Dear Fellow Special Education Teacher:

This letter contains the information that you and your students MUST know in order to attend the 2010 Springdale Schools Transition Fair - so that it will be as successful as possible.  Please carefully read the teacher instructions and review the student instructions with your students prior to attending the Transition Fair.  

The Transition Fair will be held on Thursday, December 2nd, from 9:00 AM to 11: 45 AM in the Food Court area (West side) of the Jones Center for Families.  Students will exit bus and go into rear building entrance - where registration will be completed and goody bags (with food tickets) picked up – before going into the Food Court area.  Students will then proceed into Food Court area to see various agency vendor representatives and receive their “refreshment goodies”.   
Please NOTE:

· Door prizes will be given throughout the morning.  The Student Survey must be returned in order to be eligible to win the BIG Door Prizes.
· NAME TAGS for students are your responsibility. Please have them on your students when they enter the building. 
· ALL students receiving special education services are expected to attend and participate in the Transition Fair – unless a field trip form is not returned or some other appropriate reason.

· THANK YOU for doing your part in making the 2010 Transition Fair successful!!
